Arizona Association for
Foster & Adoptive Parents

November17,2021

Arizona Women’s Partnership, Inc.
Paula Cullison

13058 N.Surrey Circle

Phoenix, AZ85029

Dear Paula and AZWP Grant Selection Committee:

The Arizona Association for Foster and Adoptive Parents (AZAFAP)is so thankfulforthe awarded mini grant opportunity
that enabled us to help meet the needs of underserved and disadvantaged women and youth at risk in Arizona. AZAFAP
appreciates being a recipient of your grant several times for our Family Connections programs, specifically Family Camp.
Through your support, foster, kinship and adoptive families are able to share a weekend together to participate in family
activities and develop supportive relationships that last year afteryear.

This year in 2021, 8 weekends of Family Camps were held, serving 96 families who expressed their appreciation about
the camp experience:

It gives us a chance to reconnect as a family. We love to get together with other foster and adoptive families to
talk, relax and just enjoy a weekend away.

It was nice to see the kids playing and communicating, with each other.

Gives us more affordable family outings and try new things budget normally wouldn’t allow .

| am enclosing some pictures from the camps as they are too meaningful not to share with you.

Thank you, 5
&
Nancy K. Williams, M.Ed.

Executive Director
Arizona Association for Fosterand Adoptive Parents

14202 N. 73rd Ave. Peoria, AZ 85381 . www.azafap.org « (602) 884-1801



